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Padiham Green 

At the beginning of this month, I spoke about what I thought anyone would say when they visited our 

school. I offered a view about what people might essentially say. I said … 

This is a safe school for your children. 
We have introduced a new, bespoke curriculum and the children are enjoying learning and standards 

are improving.  

Our staff know your children really well and they are lovely with them and they teach them well. 

We do occasionally manage some challenging behaviour (really, really well) but children are respectful 

and polite here. Padiham Green is a great school.  

There is a great leadership TEAM here at PG and there will be in September.  

This is still exactly what I think. I am really proud of our school and so are our Governors and everyone 

who knows us at PG. I want to say thank you to everyone for the way they have conducted themselves 

this week … and every week. I also want to celebrate our children who continue to work really hard and 

grow into brilliant people. Team PG!  

Miss Taylor Today we say goodbye and thank you to Miss Taylor.  She has been at Padiham Green for 

9 years and will be missed by everyone. We wish her well on her new adventure. 

Mr. O’Brien’s Sports Coach Report We've had a really busy week this week with sport, with 4 events 

in 4 days! We have taken part in a contact rugby festival, the bee stinger netball competition, a year 

2&3 3 a-side football tournament and finished with a rounder’s match against Park Hill. A huge well 

done to everyone who took part and have represented school brilliantly. I'd also like to thank Miss 

Taylor for everything she has done for school sport here at PG. What a legacy she leaves behind and 

we promise to carry on making her proud. 

Class Photos All children will be having their class photos taken on Thursday 8th June. Please ensure 

your child is dressed in full uniform. If your child normally has PE on this day, please send them in their 

uniform with their PE kit in a bag to get changed into. Further details with how to order the photos 

will follow. 

PG Parent Hub On Wednesday 7th June, Homestart are joining us to talk about their Asthma Champions 

programme. As always, we hope to see you there for a brew and biscuit!  

This week’s attendance figures  

Whole School Weekly Attendance Figure = 94.2% (Below Local Authority Target 96%) 

Class R Class 1 Class 2  Class 3 Class 4 Class 5 Class 6 

92.5% 87.5% 100% 93.1% 96.9% 96.7% 93.5% 

Well done to class 2 for winning this week’s attendance with 100%!! Great effort!! However, we still 

haven’t made it back to the Local Authority target of 96%. Let’s have a big push on attendance after 

the holidays to try and reach that target!! 

And finally… Our half term holiday starts today! This is especially to our staff: have a really great 

week at home. We will return to PG on Tuesday 6th June 2023 continuing to do our best for the children 

we serve.  

God Bless, Mark Dixon, Headteacher, 马克·迪克森 校长 (王大龙)  
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